
 
 
 

Attending:  

Klinger Casquete, Claudia Margetusakis, Sonia Recendiz (Absent), Jenna Robertson, Maria 

Garza, Sara Trevino, Ana Karen Sarmiento, Linda Chen Phillip Masterson, Barbara Zamarron 

(Post Meeting) 

Agenda: 4:15pm-5:15pm 

• Welcome SDMC members 

• Introduction/Celebrations 

• Final statements 

Minutes: 

School Improvement Plan (SIP) Presentation by Mr. Casquete: 

Mr. Casquete presented and explained the School Improvement Plan, covering the Needs Assessments, identified 

problems of practice, and the process leading to Key Actions. 

The presentation included a detailed overview of how an effective implementation of the SIP would be reflected in 

the 2023-2024 campus grading. 

Clarification Questions from SDMC Members: 

SDMC Members had the opportunity to ask clarification questions to Mr. Casquete regarding the SIP presentation.  

Members sought clarification on various aspects of the plan, including methodologies, expected outcomes, and 

potential challenges. 

Discussion and Feedback on SIP Key Actions: 

Members actively participated in the discussion of the four SIP Key Actions. Assistant principal, Ms. Chen, provided 

valuable feedback on campus data and the prospect of Bonner being able to meet the percentage goals by EOY. 

Feedback was provided on the feasibility, relevance, and potential impact of each Key Action.  Concerns and 

suggestions were discussed to enhance the effectiveness of the proposed Key Actions. 

Approval of the 2023-2024 SIP: 

Following the presentation, discussion, and feedback, SDMC Members unanimously approved the proposed 2023-

2024 School Improvement Plan. 

The approval signifies confidence in the plan's ability to address identified needs and improve the overall 

performance and outcomes of the school. 

Closing: 

The meeting concluded with a vote of thanks to Mr. Casquete for his detailed presentation and to all SDMC 

Members for their active participation and valuable feedback. The approved SIP will now be presented to our 

faculty and staff during the monthly Faculty meeting on November 30th, 2023. Subsequently, thew SIP will be 

implemented for the 2023-2024 academic year, with regular monitoring and updates as needed. 

Next Meeting: 

The next meeting will be scheduled on, or by February 9, 2024, to review the progress of SIP implementation and 

address any emerging issues or concerns. 
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